George Decker Memorial Bowling Tournament

The George Decker Memorial Bowling Tournament will be held on Saturday, April 15th at the Wabash Lanes located at 655 Wabash Ave. N.W. in New Philadelphia, Ohio.  The start time will be 9:00 a.m.  You/your athlete will need to provide your own transportation to and home from this event.
If you/your athlete would like to participate please fill out and return the form at the bottom of this page to Heather Parsons in the Golden Rule School office by Friday, March 31st.
Please keep in mind you/your athlete will need to have an up to date physical on file to participate.  If you are unsure if your physical is up to date, Heather will be able to tell you.
Also, no medications will be given during this tournament.  If you/your athlete will need to take medication during this time a caregiver/family member will need to be present to give it.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call Coach Rick at 740-584-0776.

George Decker Memorial Bowling Tournament Sign-up

Athlete’s name_________________________________________________

Athlete’s SSA___________________________________________________

Ride/Caregiver’s name___________________________________________

Ride/Caregiver’s phone number___________________________________
